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Horowitz Freedom Center Identifies George Mason University Students for Justice in Palestine as a Front for the Terror Group Hamas 
George Mason is Hosting the SJP National Conference This Weekend
The David Horowitz Freedom Center claimed credit for posters that appeared today on the campus of George Mason University identifying the organization Students for Justice in Palestine (SJP) as a campus front for Hamas terrorists and the Hamas intermediary American Muslims for Palestine (AMP). George Mason is hosting the SJP National Conference on campus this week from November 4-6. The event is co-sponsored by the GMU chapter of Students Against Israeli Apartheid (SAIA), an SJP-surrogate. Several members of the Virginia General Assembly signed a letter urging GMU to cancel the event, calling SJP “A group that incites hate, fuels violent behavior and places citizens’ lives at great risk.”
American Muslims in Palestine was revealed in recent congressional testimony to be funneling terrorist dollars to Students for Justice in Palestine to support the Hamas-sponsored, anti-Israel Boycott, Divestment and Sanctions (BDS) campaign in America. George Mason University is the latest of several campuses targeted by the Freedom Center’s poster campaign. 
“Virtually every major university campus in America is host to student organizations dedicated to spreading the propaganda lies of the Hamas terrorists which are designed to weaken and delegitimize the Israeli state. These student organizations promote Hamas campaigns like Boycott, Divestment and Sanctions (BDS) whose goal is Israel’s destruction,” explained David Horowitz, founder of the Freedom Center. “Our goal in placing these posters on prominent campuses across America is to expose the true motivations and allegiances of these groups who have chosen to join forces with terrorists, to challenge their lies and to expose the financial and organizational supports which allow them to pursue their genocidal agenda.”
The posters are part of a larger Freedom Center campaign titled Stop the Jew Hatred on Campus. The campaign also recently released a report on the “Top Ten Schools Supporting Terrorists.”  Images of the posters that appeared at George Mason and at other campuses may be viewed here.
The David Horowitz Freedom Center, founded in 1989, is a not-for-profit organization located in Sherman Oaks, California. The Center’s mission is to defend free societies like America and Israel, which are under attack by totalitarians, both religious and secular, domestic and foreign. 
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